
Dear Reviewers: 

Grateful to your review opinions. According to your opinions, our manuscript have been revised 

carefully. 

 

Question from reviewer 03537089: 

1. The abstract needs great deal and major corrections regarding language and arrangement and 

exposure of scientific data. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter. 

2. The core tip needs major corrections regarding language. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter, and the core tip have been corrected thoroughly and arranged again. 

3. Where is list of abbreviations? 

A: DLBCL is the abbreviation of diffuse large B-cell lymphoma, and has been added in the 

manuscript. 

4. The introduction needs great deal and major corrections regarding language and grammar. The 

introduction needs arrangement and exposure of scientific data. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter. The figures have been edited thoroughly and arranged again. 

5. The patients and methods need corrections regarding language, grammar, and to be shortened. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter. The discussion have been organized and shortened. 

6. The references need correction. 

A: The references have been checked and corrected thoroughly. 

 

Question from reviewer 02941317: 

The work is well established and needs minor language polishing. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter. 

Question from reviewer 03478923: 



The study is well designed. However, some language revisions are required. 

A: The language have been edited by professional English language editing companies with 

language certificate letter. 

 

Lastly, thanks again from my heart. 

 

Sincerely yours 

Hai-lin Li, MD, PhD 

Institute: Department of Hepatobiliary Surgery, the Second Hospital of Shandong University. 

Address: 247#, Beiyuan Street, Ji’nan 250033, China. 

E-mail: lehaln01@163.com 

Tel: +86-531-82169203  
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